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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
This week 
 

• Exercise 

• Presidents Report 

• Car Show Reports 

• Other business open to the floor. 
 

Coming up 

Friday 

 13th March – Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills Golf Day 

Last week Guest Speaker  

Ms Sandra Leone from Dementia Australia 

presented: 

“Understanding Dementia’’ 

Sandra provided excellent Information sheets 

“What is Dementia” 

“How the brain works” 

“Our services Support Information” 

 

The National Dementia help line is   1800 100 500 

 



Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committee Meeting 

Our committee meeting at 1.00pm discussed various items: 

• Public Liability Insurance Renewal 

• New Men’s Shed follow up with Angie at the City of Casey 

• Furniture required 

• Budget for next year 

• Fundraising 

• Grants and Equipment Purchase 

• Health Policy 

• Financial Policy (being developed) 

 

Barefoot Bowls 

Several Members and partners meet for a social bowl at the Dandenong Club on their covered 

green last Friday Night. 

 

Whilst only a social game 

which was not scored 

members were excited at 

the standard of bowling in 

the Men’s Shed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The 19th Bowl and the meal afterwards completed a fun night thanks to AJ for organizing. 

The President of the Dandenong Club was invited, but not available on the night. He is aware 

that a lot of Men’s Shed members are also now full members of the Dandenong Club. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



All Holden Car Show 1st March 2020 

 
The Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed provided tow BBQ’s for this annual event 
held by the Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills and this year also assisted by The Rotary Club of 
Greater Dandenong. 
 

 
 
 
A huge thankyou to all our members of the shed who turned up on the day to transport and 
install the marquees and BBQ’s and the cool room. Then remaining for the rest of the day to cook 
and serve a variety of BBQ meals, not to mention the clean-up at the end. 
Thanks to partners Carolee, Lyn, Inger, Jan and Merrilyn who kept us all under control and did a 
brilliant job in preparing and serving. 
Finally thanks to Delene Lynex of Lynex First Aid for providing first aid cover to all at the show, at 
no cost, donating her time to this wonderful Car Show which is a major fund raiser for the Rotary 
Clubs of Endeavour Hills and Greater Dandenong and the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 

 
 



Stan has drawn our attention to the Bunning’s BBQ’s  

 
The EHMS is scheduled to operate TWO Bunnings BBQs at Dandenong. The BBQ are on Sunday 8 

March & Monday 9 March (Labour Day), we desperately require volunteers for 
the morning shift 8:30 -12:30 and the afternoon shift 12:30 - 4; if you can 

assist please respond by return email stating name, day/s you are available 
and shift/s you would prefer. This will be a big commitment so your 

participation is invited. 

 
Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills Golf Day 

HELP WANTED 

 
 

The golf day is on Friday 13th March 2020 at Settlers Run Golf Club 
 

We have been requested to provide 5 or 6 people to assist the Rotary Club on the 
day – we will receive a donation to the Men’s Shed from the Golf Day Funds. 

Volunteers are: 
Graeme Seymour, John Thornton, Tony Cannata, Stan Ashley, 

Neil Evans, Geoff Brown 
On Tuesday Paul has some raffle ticket for you to sell 

 
 

DGR status for Men’s Sheds 
 
Our submission in relation to the DGR legislation will appear on Treasury web Site in due course.  
 
www.treasury.gov.au  
 

 
 
 
 

  

http://www.treasury.gov.au/


 
 

 
NEW BUILDING

 
 

The new Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed at Sydney Pargeter Reserve is on track to open in August 

2020. All planning and building permits have been obtained and the contract is being finalised. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Projects 

• Endeavour Hills Police Veggie Garden Howard De Zylva is the leader assisted by Doug 

Rowley, project members are John Thornton, Laurie Canfield, Neil Evans, Roger Bartlett 

and David Robinson. 

• Construction of base and installation of Scalextric Racing Set. 

• Construction of base and installation of Hornby OO train set. 

• Mounting of 23 Barometers  

• Woodwork Toys  



We have more models to work from i.e.: - Truck, Steam Roller. Please call in on our project days 

Wednesday & Thursday to help. Sandy has plans for a grader now completed plus truck money 

box’s 

Plans are available to commence projects now 

Shedders we have the equipment please roll up on Wednesday & Thursdays 

to make the most of our project days  

Great to see members, making use, of our project days.  Airplanes galore 

Guys if you are looking for anything in the storerooms. Just ask Neill B he knows where 

everything is. 

EHMS Accounts 

Any members with queries should contact Treasurer John Thornton. 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 

Program    BBQ     Management 
 
Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Trevor Ratcliffe      John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Ivan Stiglic    Doug Rowley           Neil Bennett 
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris             Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan                                 John Thornton Neil Evans  
            Robert Kay  

  
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders     
              
John Grennan           Tony Phillips    Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor     John Thornton 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay    Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans               David Taylor    Garrick Williams 
David Robinson       Stan Ashley 
         Neil Evans 
         Vin Wragg 
 


